
 

                                                                       
 

 
                                          

 

 
 
 

 

Monday 23rd March 2020 
 

School Closure Information 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The government has issued clear advice over the weekend for us all to keep our children at home 
wherever possible. Whilst we remain open for vulnerable children and to children with parents 
classed as key workers, the advice still remains. The safest place for everyone is at home. If you 
have someone who can look after your child/ren in the home, who are not elderly or considered 
vulnerable adults themselves, then please keep them off school. 
 
Once again, should you have any questions or queries or need support in these challenging times, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Stay safe. Stay well. 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Lauder 
Head Teacher 
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